
Ray Alonzo 

19828 N. 36th Dr. 

Glendale, AZ 85308 

April 15,2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is with great pleasure that I am recommending Riley Emery to you. I am a teacher and a 

coach at Apollo High School and I have worked with Riley in his baseball .endeavor from June 

2021 to the present. 

Riley Emery would be a great asset to any college baseball program. He is a quality baseball 

player and an even better person. 

Riley can run and swing it. He is a student with great morals. I believe that Riley will be an 

excellent fit for your program. 

Riley has been nothing short of an exemplary student. If you have any further questions, feel 

free to contact me at (602)-509-2481 and I will be happy to answer 

Sincerely, 

Teacher/Coach 
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